
 

FRIDAY LETTER 

September 28, 2018 

 

1. Filtration electrical plans.    I have asked Warren to complete the electrical plans.  He will 

send a cost and time estimate that I will share with the Board as soon as I have it. 

2. Cut and cap on Manzanita.  We are told the parts have arrived from the factory and will be 

delivered this week.  Frank Jr. is standing by to do the work, which will take a full day 

following notice to customers that will be without water. 

Kelly 


